
  

  

Report of the Chair of the Licensing and Public Protection Committee 

 
Since December 2020 there have been 3 scheduled meetings of the Licensing and 
Public Protection Committee. 
 
26th January 2021  - We reviewed the statutory Taxi and Private Hire Policy; 
establishing a cumulative impact assessment and reviewed the Sub-Committee 
meeting Minutes that had been held 
 
16th March 2021 - We reviewed the variation of Public Spaces Protection Order for 
the control of dogs; there was a further review of the cumulative impact assessment 
and the Sub- Committee meeting Minutes.  
 
8th June 2021  - Meeting cancelled due to lack of business  
 

 

Councillor Simon White 

Chair 


